
Urgent Notice for Written Examination: 

To those who have recently applied for  Academic and Research Assistant position at the department of 

Computer Science and Engineering, SoEEC, ASTU. This is to inform you that there will be a written exam 

to be held on Wednesday (21-09-2022) at 8:30 local time at the CSE department(Block 508). 

Attached are the shortlisted. 


